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It is sad to report (Again)that the Men's Group is struggling to some extent due to the loss of some members and ill health with others. However, we do not despair and intend to resume activities very shortly after Easter 2018.
As usual we are on the lookout for new members of our group so if you would like to join in and help us have some fun and make some attempt at being a musician (In the loosest sense of the word) please get in touch with me or any member of the group.
Phillip Castle
